
Legislators: I am among the vast majority of Oregonians who overwhelmingly want to 
see our state money' invested in road maintenance, street safety, passenger rail, and 
climate action . We can barely afford these. We'd never be able to afford these–a 21st 
century transportation system we need–if we continue to write blank checks for billions 
of dollars for ODOT to continue to pursue their costly, polluting freeway expansion, or 
replacing Boone Bridge. Please read WILLIAMETTE WEEK's expose of how ODOT 
spent millions to try to manufacture support for projects like the Rose Quarter 
expansion. A shame, & a waste of our taxes. 


